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Project: To Reduce the Use of Plastic Bags
The use of plastic bags by consumers all over the country has created
enormous amounts of waste throughout the world. These bags pile up in
landfills and oceans wreaking havoc on the plants and animals that
live there. This is waste and suffering that does not need to happen,
it can be greatly reduced by switching from single use plastic bags to
reusable cloths bags. This is the project that my partner, Libby
Norford, and I decided to investigate. Libby is a part of the Maryland
Association of Student Councils (MASC) and is charged with working
with the distribution of cloth bags. These cloth bags have been sold
at various point during the year and have been circulated in many
different areas of Maryland. The money from their sale goes directly
towards the Chesapeake Bay Foundation and helps fund their mission to
keep the bay clean. This project has a projected goal of making the
Howard County community, and surrounding areas, more environmentally
friendly, while also helping the bay.
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